
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

These final weeks and months in Nepal have turned out 

to be very fruitful. We are so pleased to have been able 

to remain here long enough to complete some tasks 

which others will be able to carry forward in the coming 

months and years.  

 

Recently Peter has been involved in many discussions 

about how Integral Mission work can be continued. He is 

hopeful that another expat might replace him and that 

there might also be one further Nepali to join this work. 

The ‘Facilitation guide’ that has been worked on for many 

months by six writers has now been published. It runs to 

120 pages of resources and help for college staff. It was a 

huge privilege to join almost 30 teachers from 15 colleges 

and training institutions for a three day introduction for 

this course. Our prayer is that this will be the first of 

many such events to develop the capacity of those who 

are teaching leaders the importance of gospel love and 

good deeds. Preparing to leave Nepal is difficult and 

Peter has also spent much time contemplating potential 

opportunities for future involvement and links. We are 

very much praying that even from a distance there will be 

ongoing engagement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There is never a dull minute at KISC, even the constant 

monsoon rain does not dampen enthusiasm. The one 

thing you need to be at KISC is flexible, and as 

teachers and assistants have been sick everyone 

pitches in and does what is needed to allow the school 

to run smoothly. Jayne has recently been teaching in 

P1 and had a lovely day with P6. Primary has just 

finished a day of student led conferences and as term 

one draws to a close Primary and lower Secondary are 

practising hard at the musical, “Danny and the 

Shacks.” The story of the book of Daniel will be 

performed on the 23rd and 24th September.  KISC has 

been credited as a British School Overseas (BSO) 

school which now will allow newly qualified teachers 

to get their professional qualifications. Interviews are 

underway for the new director of KISC Equip and 

interviews for a Primary principal will take place soon. 

It is with a heavy heart that Jayne says goodbye to 

colleagues and friends after having had a life changing 

experience living and working in Kathmandu. 

 

We are very aware of all kinds of needs both now and 

longer term. The monsoon has recently intensified 

with 21 deaths and others missing through landslides, 

plus thousands of homes inundated. Just as Covid 

seems to be declining, the country is being hit with 

mosquito borne Dengue fever. There have recently 

been 16,500 infections and 20 deaths, most of them 

in Kathmandu. The annual holiday season is soon to 

begin and there are real fears of a huge upsurge.  

 

We leave Nepal deeply thankful for countless things, 

and we ask you to continue to pray with us for this 

amazing land and for all that is happening in it.  

 

OCTOBER 2022 

Prayer Points 

 For wonderful friends and faithful servants in 
UMN, KISC and far beyond 

 For constant help and protection in all we have 
been doing 

 That all that we have been engaged in will be 
carried forward by others 

 

*Jayne teaching 


